
Below are the Minutes for the ASLO Board meeting held on February 3, 2013: 

 

Attendance: Holly Bean, Andy Cullen, Noelle Anderson, Lacey Zoglman, Anna Vied, Ashley 

Fox, Regina Priddy, Luke Akridge, Dylan Camacho  

 

6:10: -Meeting called to order 

         - January Minutes Approved 

         - March DCE Discussion 

 

6:15: - Determined that Andy Cullen will e-mail his committee regarding the DCE on March 

 first 

 

6:20: - Determined there to be a Chick Fillet ASL Day in April   

         - Verified that preparations for Bowling are completed 

         - Discussed the availability of paper for Lacey Zoglman’s bulletin boards  

 

6:25: - Discussed availability of ASL Honors Society cords  

- Informed that there is a likelihood of 3 ASL III courses and 2 ASL Classifiers courses 

being taught Fall 2013 

 

6:30: - Discussed Pizza Pick-up for FBC Game Night 

         - Set a meeting on February 12 at 8:30pm for those going to BAIT 

 

6:35: - Mentioned need to bring WKU clothing to BAIT for a group picture 

         - Discussed when to sell Signing Santa T-shirts as well as what their price should be 

         - Tentative date set for 2013 Signing Santa on November 23 

 

6:40: - Discussed who could attend Deaf Bowling Night 

 

6:45: - Vote passed to pay for Stacy’s Hotel Bill 

         - Discussed games that could be played during FBC Game Night 

 

6:50: - Continued discussion regarding who could attend which DCE’s 

 

6:55: - Suggestion made to hold the March first DCE in a Mexican Restaurant 

 

7:00: - Determined that the March newsletter should review the Christmas Tree Decorating 

Competition, CiCi’s, and BAIT 

         - Mentioned utilizing funds from SGA 

         - Discussed a movie night at Chaney’s Dairy Barn 

 

7:05: Meeting Adjourned  

 

 

 

 


